From: |

Sent: 17 August 2015 09:33
To: Planning !
Subject: URGENT COMMENT RE: Planning Application - 2015/2171/P Location5 Hermit

Place London NW6 4BZ

Dear Sirs,
Planning Application - 2015/2171/PLocation
5 Hermit Place London NW6 4BZ

We have just been notified of the above planning application and would like to comment but see that we cannot now
do this on line.

Please note that we are the owners of 7 Hermit Place London NW6 4BZ and wish to object to the scale of the
development applied for. We feel that that the property would be too high and consequently cut out light to our
property and to our private outside area, which on a sunny day is a very nice area to sit. The plans are not clear with
regard to the balcony area but believe this would result in overlooking to our propeity and for the property which to to
the rear of 232 Belsize Road.

We are aware that new homes are required within Camden. We would be happy to support a
development which is for basement and ground floor only, maintaining the existing roof height and this size would
still allow for either a 1 or 2 bedroom home.

Thanks & regards

Anan Davis & David Powell.



